
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

15
th

 December 2016 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Year 11 Securing Success for 2017 – Thursday 19

th
 January 2017 – 5.30-7.30pm 

 
We would like to invite you to a Year 11 Securing Success evening as your child approaches their 
second set of Year 11 Pre-Public Exams at Droylsden Academy.  As you know, these final months are 
vital to your son/daughter’s future and will make a difference for the rest of their lives. We are very 
keen to offer the best support we can so that, together, we can ensure your son/daughter leaves our 
school with the very best qualifications they can achieve. 
 
The evening has been planned with the aim of giving you, as parents and carers, guidance so that you 
can join us in supporting your son/daughter. The session will consist of the following four areas: 

- Revision skills – understanding how your son/daughter will be revising and ways you could 
get involved with their revision 
Health and Wellbeing – making sure your son/daughter looks after him/herself so that they 
can perform well throughout the exam season. 

- Maths – top tips for revising and preparing for the Maths exams 
- English – helping your son/daughter revise for English and English Literature 
- Science – ways to revise topics for the Science exams 

 
The sessions have all been planned with the intention of supporting you and your son/daughter. We 
believe that our pupils will benefit from this additional boost – as they always do when they see home 
and school working together. 
 
We will be offering a buffet from 5.30pm to 6.00pm before the workshops start and we would 
welcome the opportunity for you to join us.   
 
We look forward to seeing you at our securing success event and thank you, in advance, for your 
continued support. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Ms A Wood                                                  
Deputy Headteacher                              (PTO for instructions on how to RSVP) 
 

 
RSVP  
 
In order to let us know if you are attending and if you will be joining us for food at 5.30pm please go 
to parentvoice.droylsdenacademy.com and complete the online form.  Alternatively find the link on 
the main school website. 


